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Expressions of Interest (EoI) have been requested by the West Bengal Industrial Development
Corporation (WBIDC) for the construction of an industrial park at Belur in the West Bengali
district of Howrah.
The project involves the creation of an industrial park, a logistics industrial park, and an
industry/industrial park in Belur on 69.225 acres of WBIDC land, which is being sold “as-is,
where-is.”
The deadline for interested parties to submit an EoI is January 27, 2023.
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